
 

 

 

  

Friday 12th January 2024 

 
Welcome to our new starters in Nursery! Everyone is settling well and 
our older children have been great helpers, supporting our new friends 
with our Nursery routines and activities. 
Everyone has been naming and describing favourite toys with our book 
of the week, “Kipper’s Toybox”. We enjoyed reading and acting out the 
story together and we are able to retell the events in the story using 
story basket resources.  
We will be starting our new theme of learning “Is it Shiny?” with shiny 
maths challenges and music activities using shiny instruments. We will 
be learning in our Wizard’s workshop, making glittery potions and 
making shiny spells! Next week, we will be “shiny detectives” finding and 
sorting shiny objects and comparing to objects such as wood, metal, 
fabric and stone. Details of this term’s curriculum overview can be found 
in your child’s home activity bag. 

Home Activity… 
Please help your child to find something shiny to bring into Nursery on 
Monday. These items will be displayed and used to compare with non-
shiny items and will be returned to you next week. Shiny items ideas 
include spoons, foil, hair clips, wheel on a toy car, coin, pen, jewellery 
etc. 
Reminders… 
*Snack money is £1 per week or £5 for the term ahead. (£2 per week or £10 for the 
term if attending 30 hours). Snack is provided daily with fruit and milk. 
*Please label your child’s belongings such as cardigans, wellies, bottles and bags. 
(please fill bottles with water only). 
*Please follow and engage with our Twitter pages for updates on your child’s 
learning experiences. We really appreciate your support and engagement in your 
child’s learning. @MrsAttwood02  and  @MrsKFitzgerald 
 

Stars of the Week… 
        

           Rhoen D  &  Caellum C 


